

Sandgate Primary School

Everyone deserves the taste of success

Newsletter

Issue 22

Friday 19th March 2021

It was a colourful day at Sandgate Primary as children arrived in school dressed in items of red clothing to support Comic Relief 2021. Classes participated in an assembly to discuss how the money raised is spent; Gold book has a more ruby hue too!

Don't forget, if you haven't yet donated, you can do so using this link: https://donation.comicrelief.com/

We are fortunate to have such large grounds for the children to use at playtime and also for their learning. We endeavour for the children to use the outside area for their studies as much as possible and have recently made some changes to the wooded area at the end of the field to make it more accessible and useable.

Mr Turner has put a huge amount of work into making pathways, reclaiming logs for seating areas and clearing overgrown areas which I am sure you will agree looks amazing - Thank you Mr Turner

Best Wishes

Matt Green







NATIONAL OFFER DAY FOR SCHOOLS FRIDAY 16TH APRIL 2021 The Rotary Young Writers
Competition (KS2)
The deadline for submitting entries is
Friday 26th March 2021

LAST DAY OF TERM
WEDNESDAY 31ST MARCH
FISH AND CHIP DAY!!

YEAR 6 LEAVERS HOODIES

IF YOU HAVE NOT ALREADY DONE SO, PLEASE EMAIL THE SCHOOL WITH THE SIZE YOU REQUIRE AS SOON AS POSSIBLE.

THANK YOU

Please can we remind parents and carers to not walk across the Folkestone School for Girls entrance to the side of Greenfields Nursery. This is to reduce mixing and the number of people using a small area. Thank you.

Rotary Young Artist Competition

Calling all budding artists, now is the perfect opportunity to get creative! The theme this year for the Rotary Young Artist Award is 'Wild Nature'. As always, you are encouraged to be creative, use skills of traditional or contemporary media and express your own ideas for the theme through the use of artistic creation. We look forward to receiving your creations. The deadline for submitting entries is Monday 22nd March 2021



Today we talked about when we have been worried; what worried us and how we can make ourselves feel better. We shared the story 'Silly Billy' and how Billy made worry dolls to share his worries with. Then we tried to make our own worry dolls with wooden spoons.





Gold Book

Congratulations to the following children who were rewarded in the Gold Book this week:

					-
١	Luke B Maivie C	Bumblebees Bumblebees	T	Daisy C-H Jacob B	Bears Bears
	Elana C Archer W	Butterflies Butterflies	ı	lvy K Ethan W	Seahorses Seahorses
	Cillian B Evelyn G	Rabbits Rabbits	T	Eleanor S Coraleigh B	Turtles Turtles
	Otto W Logan W	Owls Owls	п	Elise M Leo H	Geckos Geckos
	Isabella W Cora W	Penguins Penguins	T	Joshua B Sarah H	Tigers Tigers
	Georgie G Charlotte W	Panthers Panthers	н	Jessica A Lorenzo H	Gorillas Gorillas
	Jack E Issi K	Wolves Wolves	4	Freddie R Michael M	Eagles Eagles
			ريات		